
BHS DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

MONDAY  
 

It is January 20, and it is a Day 2 
 
FROM THE OFFICE:  
 
Volunteer West Island: For those signed up for the $500 challenge, please 
do not forget to collect your volunteer hours. 
And if you have been volunteering at school tutoring or helping out on 
committees such as Student Life, Green Team, EDDI, Bison News or any 
other committee, please fill out the BHS Volunteer Forms and place them in 
the envelope on the Volunteer Bulletin board in the C100’s  so that your 
hours can be tabulated to win a prize at the end of the year. 
 
Peer tutoring: We are looking for two science tutors in grade 10 or  11 to 
tutor a student in grade 9 and 10 in science. Please send Ms Pat an email if 
you are interested.  
 
TRIPS: 
Mont Blanc Trip: There will be a mandatory meeting today for all cycle 1 
students attending the ski trip, as all information about the trip will be 
given. Meet in Room B213 at the beginning of Junior lunch. 
 
Stoneham Trip: Mandatory meeting today in room C311 at 12:00. 
 
STUDENT LIFE: 
 
GMAA:  
Badminton: Thank you to all those who tried out for Badminton this year.  
We would like to see all boys from grade 7-8-9-10 to come back for a second 
tryout on Wednesday 7:30 am in the F-gym 
 
 
CLUBS:  
 
EDDI:   
 

 

On MONDAY’S, BHS Bison News is on Youtube: 
https://www.youtube.com/@BHSBisonNews/videos 
 
**If you want BISON NEWS to include your announcement in their MONDAY video, 
please enter your announcements below** 

https://www.youtube.com/@BHSBisonNews/videos


 

There will be a meeting on Tuesday January 21st during both lunches in Ms 
Pat’s office (C103) to organize the Lunar New Year lunch, which will take 
place in the cafeteria on Friday January 31st.  You do not have to be a part 
of the EDDI committee to help plan this. 
 
 
ACTIVITIES: 
BISON NIGHT LIVE! The return of the school’s performing arts showcase is 
happening next week, on Thursday, January 30 at 7pm in the auditorium. 
Tickets are ONLY $10! Bring your friends and family to support some of the 
best talent this school has to offer! 
For any performers in the show, please come to a short meeting in the 
Drama room at recess tomorrow (Tuesday). 
 
LIBRARY  
 
The library is closed today.  


